
Dear Governor Florin , 

As we all know, the COVID-19 pandemic  impacted  the world by threatening our 
health, our safety, and our way of life; however, while this crisis is serious, we know 
that this challenge is a temporary state. 

The aim in writing this letter to you is that we can and will overcome the aftermath of 
this pandemic by working together. As Rotarians, we know  how  to mobilize our 
network to reach our goals. 

Therefore, we are in the process of suggesting ways  to share  a few  events, one of 
which will be holding a global organization to host Coronavirus  survivors to 
celebrate their second life in a substantive and meaningful way. 

We are planning a three-day  event between September 30 and  October 03 2022 
which will take place in Cappadocia, the beautiful  historical region in Central 
Anatolia. Having been a sanctuary for early Christians, Cappadocia is an open air 
museum full of unrivalled  natural and cultural components, and  is most famous for 
unique geological features called fairy chimneys. 

 

The primary purpose of this event is to let survivors celebrate their recovery as well 
as informing the participants about the coronavirus outbreak and what this can teach 
us about the epidemics  yet to come, and if countries want to fight outbreaks ,they 
must act together and help each other which can be realized through Rotary one 
of  whose  aims is to promote peace in the world.    

Dear Governor Florin, if you are concerned with the aftermath  of this global crisis, 
your and District 2241's  presence will be highly appreciated, as a result of which we 
can start finalizing the program details . As a matter of fact, we have attached an 



outstanding  three-day Cappadocia tour program for you and Rotarians in your 
clubs, including all the details.     

Yours in Rotary Service, 

 

Rtn.Emre Öztürk                                          

District 2430                                         

Governor 2022-2023       

 

 Rtn.Hande Yırdakul                              

 President RC Antalya Olimpos 

 

Contact Project Coordinator 

Rtn. Sedef Bircan 

GSM: +90 532 324 56 16 

E-mail: sedefbircan@hotmail.com 
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